

## Dear Parents or Guardians,

Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year. I am so excited to have your child in my class. I hope that you have had a relaxing and restful summer break.

The Clark County School District provides the basic necessary supplies for all students in order to meet their educational needs. However, we know that sometimes parents choose to buy additional supplies for their children. Should you decide to do this, the suggested items in the lists below would be greatly appreciated. These supplies are not mandatory. All items are for classroom use.

- I Box Crayons
- I pack pencils
- I pack glue sticks
- I roll of paper towels (boys)
- I box of facial tissue (girls)
- I homework folder (your choice of style and color)

I look forward to meeting all of you very soon.

Sincerely, Mrs. Roy